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Enhancing Our Recovery through Abundance, Unity, and Understanding  
Enriquecer nuestra recuperación a través de la abundancia, unidad y 

comprensión  
Enrichir notre rétablissement par l'abondance, l'unité et la compréhension 

 
The Conference Leadership Team (CLT) has the responsibility to prepare a World 
Service Conference (WSC) agenda that facilitates the active voice and effective group 
conscience of our fellowship. 
 
We look forward to welcoming the 2023 WSC members in person, Thursday, April 20 
through Sunday, April 23, 2023, at the Founders Inn in Virginia Beach, Virginia. 
Delegates are scheduled to arrive on Wednesday, April 19 and depart April 24.   
 
The CLT members continue to meet frequently, and the full CLT last met online Friday 
September 16, 2022. 
 
The CLT has approved a series of new messages to inform/educate Delegates that will 
be posted on AFG Connects at designated times. This is to generally provide Delegates 
with specific information about their role as Delegate, the Conference agenda, the 
enormous amount of work we accomplish, the importance of reading the materials in 
advance, etc.  
 
The 2023 WSC Conference members will have an onsite visit to the World Service 
Office. 
CLT discussed and decided to continue offering Conference members the opportunity 
to purchase photos of our Cofounders Anne B. and Lois W. Purchases will be made by 
pre-order only—look for more information in March. 
 
During the Orientation Meeting for New WSC Members, Panel 61 and Panel 62 will 
again this year have two hours to work on an assigned charge. The charges will be 
distributed on April 20. 
 
A Task Force has been created with three members of CLT and three Delegates to 
create and present a one-hour presentation at Conference, focusing on Concept Six 
and clarifying that each WSC member at Conference has equal but different roles and 
responsibilities.  
 
Look for the new 2023 Conference Theme to be announced at the end of this year! 
 
A New WSC Member Onboarding session will be held via web conference on January 
7, 2023, from 1:00-2:30 pm ET. New Conference members will be contacted and 
provided with the necessary information. We are excited to meet you! 
 
The seven-member Conference Leadership Team includes: 
• Chairperson and Co-Chairperson of Conference (both Trustees) 
• Associate Director—Conference 
• Chairperson of the Board of Trustees 
• WSO Executive Director 



• Director of Programs 
• Training & Project Specialist (ex-officio, non-voting) 
 


